
Return Unwanted Medicines 
 
Bury Pharmacy is a distant selling pharmacy (DSP) also known 
as online pharmacy. This means there are certain procedure and operation elements which 
needs to be followed, such as patients are not to visit the pharmacy in person to return 
unwanted medication. 
Don’t worry, there are few ways you can return your unwanted medicine, below are 
suggestions which you may follow: 
You may return your medication to any high street pharmacy even if that pharmacy did not 
provide you with your medication. To find your local NHS community pharmacy, use the 
following link: find a pharmacy – NHS (www.nhs.uk). 
To return unwanted medication to our pharmacy you will need to phone the pharmacy first. 
Our team will then assess the most appropriate method for your return and provide you 
with 
additional information and support as required. 


